
WATER IS LIFE – SANITATION IS DIGNITY 

SOUTH AFRICA IS A WATER SCARCE COUNTRY 

 

Water and Sanitation
Department: 

REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA 

water & sanitation

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Deputy Minister Mahlobo to conduct a site inspection in Sebokeng   
 
 
22 March 2022 
 
The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Mr David Mahlobo will, on Wednesday, 23 March 2022, 
embark on a site visit to Sebokeng Zone 10, to assess progress made to date in the Vaal Intervention 
Project. 
 
Rand Water, an entity of the Department, was appointed as an implementing agent to stop sewer 
spillages experienced in Emfuleni Local Municipality. As such, Rand Water has been seized with work 
in various sites to put an end to sewer spillages in communities and Vaal River. 
 
The site visit is scheduled as follows: 
 
Date :  23 March 2022 
 
Time :  08:00am  
 
Venue :  Sebokeng Zone 10 
 
 
For media confirmations contact Andile Tshona on 073 566 3345 or tshonaa@dws,gov.za  
 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information, contact Sputnik Ratau, Spokesperson for the Department of Water and 

Sanitation on 082 874 2942  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za  
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